
Public Ways Safety Committee Minutes 
Bolton, Massachusetts 

November 9, 2022 

Members present:  Mary Ciummo, Mike Keller, Steve McKeown, and Shandy Carpenter 
 

The meeting was held online via Zoom and called to order at 7:05 p.m. The October 26 meeting minutes 
were reviewed and approved. 

October 27 Select Board Meeting for 3-way stop at S. Bolton/Spectacle Hill intersection 

Steve attended the 10/27 Select Board meeting and Mary forwarded resident submitted comments 
from Randy Heglin. The SB approved the sign placement during a trial period, recommended by Randy. 
Subsequent comments directed to Randy regarding the new sign placement registered common 
complaints including lack of communication, unnecessary use of signage, and recommendation for 
painted lines to be added. The committee will monitor community feedback and BPD monitoring during 
the Select Board approved trial period.  

368S Bolton Road driveway sight lines 

Committee agreed to each review the sight lines in question and report back at the next meeting. 

FY 24 Budget 

Budget $9,100 goes directly to DPW for line painting that has been completed due to recent mild 
weather.  

Meeting with Town Planner Todd Miller 

Mary will communicate with Mr. Miller to plan a half hour meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 

  


